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I	believe	very	strongly	in	the	need	for	our	use	of	solar	energy	to	increase	
exponentially.		One	way	to	encourage	this	is	to	make	sure	those	who	install	solar,	
are	paid	a	fair	price	for	the	excess	they	feed	back	into	the	grid.		We	must	do	
everything	we	can	to	protect/rescue	our	amazing	environment	and	solar	power	
is	a	logical	step	in	the	right	direction.	
	
Jenny	Vere		
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